
 

 

 
Sent Via Email 

Peter Hays 

Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 

Department of Natural Resources 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

  

       October 9, 2017 

 

RE: City of Greeley; 25
th 

Avenue Site; File No. M-2002-020 Technical Revision No. 1 (TR-01);    
Decision Date Extension Request 

 
Dear Mr. Hays: 

 

The City of Greeley requests an extension to the decision date to complete the technical revision 

(TR-01) adequacy response and the Division’s review for the 25th Avenue site.  The city is 

completing some additional modeling to make sure our design is complete before we provide the 

information requested in the Division’s Aug. 30, 2017 TR01 Adequacy Letter.  We estimate that 

it will take 3 or 4 months for us to complete that work. 

 

Please call or email if you would like to discuss this.  I can be contacted at 

christie.coleman@greeleygov.com or (970) 350-9209. 

 
Best regards, 

 

Christie Coleman 
 
Christie Coleman 

Senior Water Resources Engineer 
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